
UMESCHANDRA COLLEGE 
13, Surya Sen Street, Kolkata – 700012, 

FC-129, Sector-III, Salt Lake, Kolkata – 700106 

Date: 01.05.2020 

NOTICE 

All the Teaching Staff, Non-Teaching Staff, Students and 
Guardians are hereby requested to furnish information of the 
students from the state of Tamil Nadu who are at present 
studying in Umeschandra College, if any and wish to return 
back to Tamil Nadu due to COVID-19 Pandemic. The 
information may kindly be directly given to the Principal or 
may contact on his mobile (9330869435) within 2nd May, 
2020. This notice is issued as per the instruction of the Higher 
Education Directorate, Govt. of West Bengal, Bikash Bhavan 
Salt Lake. 

 

By Order 

Principal 
Umeschandra College 


